From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW:
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:02:23 AM

From: Allison MacEwen

Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:13 AM

To: Janine MaclLean <jmaclean@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: FW:

From: Neil MacFadyen [mailto:neilmacfadyen5@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 7:45 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject:

I would like to express my opinion on the recent application from Murphy’s on another gas
station in Borden. It would be a shame if this was approved. Howatt’s and Ceretti’s have been
a long family tradition in the community for years. We certainly do not need another station
here and probably but these stores out of business. Greed is a terrible thing. I have nothing
against the Murphy group and all the good work they do but this would be completely
unacceptable in the community’s around Borden. Thanks for the time. Neil macfadyen.
Macfadyen farms.
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